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Heller Statement on Bango Refining Explosion
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding today’s oil refinery explosion at Bango Refining in Fallon:
“I am deeply saddened to learn about the terrible explosion that occurred this morning in Fallon. My thoughts and prayers go out to all of the victims and their families during this difficult time. I would also like to commend the first responders and medical personnel who rushed to the scene to help the injured. My staff and I will continue to closely monitor the situation and are committed to providing whatever assistance is necessary,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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